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The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) received 
whistleblower complaints alleging misconduct by the FHFA Director.  OIG conducted an 
administrative inquiry into these allegations, and issued a report of administrative inquiry to the 
President of the United States, the Office of Government Ethics, and our Congressional oversight 
committees, pursuant to our responsibilities under the Inspector General Act of 1978, as 
amended.  Public release by FHFA OIG of the report of administrative inquiry is prohibited by 
the Privacy Act of 1974 (Pub.L. 93–579, 88 Stat. 1896, enacted December 31, 1974, 5 U.S.C. § 
552a). 




